
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

   

We have had a very busy week with external reviews 

taking place. The feedback has been very positive with 

the behaviour and engagement of the pupils being noted 

as something to celebrate.  

We look forward to meeting you all at Parentsõ evening 

next week, 24th  and 26th  September.  

 

Jacqui Elwis  

Headteacher  

Book Fair  

The book fair has arrived at school and is open every day next 

week from 3.30 -4pm and until 6pm on Monday and Wednesday for 

parents evening. Please come and browse the books which are        

available to purchase at the time. We look forward to seeing you.  

Whole School Attendance: 96.63%  

Winning Class: Sycamore with 100%  



Attendance  

Whole school attendance for the last school week was up to 96.63% which is encouraging.  

We had excellent attendance in eight of the classes who achieved over 97% attendance.  

In first place came Sycamore with the magical 100% attendance. Brilliant!  An excellent performance.  

In second place came Pine with 99.33% and in third Silver Birch with 98.64% so very well done to both 

those classes. 

Other classes who achieved over 97% last week were Poplar, Oak, Beech, Elm and Rowan so these    

classes deserve a mention in the honours list! Let us hope we can maintain this improvement and that 

pupils can attend school as often as possible for the sake of their progress and learning.  

Mr Williams, Attendance Officer  

Culture of Safeguarding  

This week we have had an audit by Sally Mills, a safeguarding consultant.   We have just received her 

report which complemented us on our professionalism and thoroughness.  

We have recently updated the Safeguarding Policy in line with new statutory guidance.   All staff and 

volunteers continue to be well trained, part of our TED day was devoted to safeguarding with an outside 

speaker.  Staff and volunteers are currently reading the new edition of ôKeeping Children Safe in        

Educationõ which was published, 1st September 2018. 

If anyone would like to talk about any safeguarding issues please contact, Pam Newton, Safeguarding 

Officer or Gareth Owen, Online Safety Officer.  

Macmillan coffee and reading afternoon/Cauliflower Christmas Cards  

Parent/Carers are invited for a Macmillan coffee and reading afternoon on Friday 28th September at 

2pm. Cake and Coffee will be served at 2pm in the hall, parents/carers can then go to class to hear 

their child read and view their Cauliflower Christmas cards.  

Please look out for the letter coming home tonight with more details regarding the Cauliflower      

Christmas cards. 

We would welcome cake donations to be brought into school on the morning of Friday 28th September. 

 

Uniform  

Children are looking very smart in their uniform. All ties and jumpers have now been labelled with a 

number specific to your child so hopefully if any of these get lost we will be able to reunite them with 

the correct pupil.  

Just a reminder that all pupils in years 1 -6 should be wearing a tie. These are available to purchase 

from the office at £5.00 each.  



Our new monthly books  



Key Dates: 

 

24th & 26th September 

2018 

Parentsõ Evening  

 

28th September 2018  

Macmillan cake & reading 

morning  

 

5th October 2018  

Grandparentsõ Day (more 

details to follow)  

 

12th October 2018  

Harvest  Festival 

 

17th - 19th October 

2018 

Years 3 & 4 Ribbesford   

residential Trip  

 

26th October 2018  

Staff Training Day  

(school closed) 

 

29th October ð                 

2 November 2018  

Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Stourport Primary Academy     Class Catering:- 07595 652 368  

Park Avenue       SOS Mobile:- 07716152362  

Stourport on Severn, DY13 8SH                                                                           

Tel: - 01299 822 120      AnnañHome Link Worker: - 07917 062 941  

School Admissions 

If you have a child born between 1st September 2014 and 31st August 2015 an 

application for a primary school place for September 2019 needs to be made by 

15th January 2019 to Worcestershire County Council.  

For more information and to apply, visit: www.worcestershire.gov.uk/school ad-

missions 

Class Catering  

The dinner envelope coming home today is for week commencing 1st October 

2018 which will need to be returned to school by Thursday 27th September 2018.   

If your child is absent on a day that you have ordered a dinner, please ensure you 

cancel their dinner with Class Catering before 9.30am and money can be credited 

to another day. If you do not do this then that money is forfeited as meals would 

have already been prepared. Thank you 

Nursery  

We still a have a few places left in Nursery. All sessions are allocated on a first 

come first served basis. Please speak to a member of the nursery team.  

Pumpkin Competition  

Please bring your home grown pumpkins in for weighing on Thursday 11th      

October. The winner will be announced in Harvest Festival.  

Cereal boxes donation  

Year 6 are looking for donations of cereal boxes for their science lesson on   

Tuesday please. 

Grapes 

A polite reminder that if your child brings grapes to school as part of their snack/

lunch that they should be cut in half length ways to avoid choking. Thank you  


